
SailMaine is very excited to welcome all the competitors and family members to the 
2019 President's Trophy and Terk Trophy.   Portland is a great place to sail and 
visit.  We have been working hard to make sure the boats and facility are in great shape 
to host the championships. All our volunteers and staff are excited to make this event as 
fun as possible for all the competitors.  
 
The best place to watch the sailing for family members will be from Fort Allen Park on 
the Eastern Prom.  If you are not going to watch the racing, take some time and enjoy 
one of the many great food spots in town.  
 
If you have not been to SailMaine in the last few weeks, the neighbor is going to look 
very different with all the development happening on the changing Portland waterfront.  
 
While SailMaine does not have a designated parking lot, we have access for 
participants to DROP OFF ONLY at SailMaine's gate at the end of the Amethyst lot 
which is at the end of Thames Street. There is a sign that says "lot temporarily closed," 
but that is to keep others out.  Parking for participants after dropping off gear and sailors 
can be found all around the neighborhood. There is on-street parking on the Eastern 
Prom (just up the hill) if you don’t want to pay for parking and don’t mind walking (10 
min walk). There are two parking lots within a 5-10 minute walk on Commercial Street: 
All day parking is $15 at the intersection of India St. and Commercial, and the Ocean 
Gateway garage is just past that. 
 

 


